Jason Sargent

8612 Fertile Valley Road

Newport WA 99156

509-447-4427

Jays1964mg@aol.com
June 7, 2011

Ms. Peggy Johnson

Chair 

Sacheen Lake Sewer and Water District

Post Office Box 463

Colbert, WA 99005

RE: Recalculation of the LID

Dear Ms. Johnson:

Last fall I wrote to you and asked for the method for calculating the LID acreage and asked to receive a copy of the land area and a listing of those properties within the LID. You responded with a spreadsheet and map listing the parcels of land within the LID and the acreage associated with each parcel. This area was 259 acres. 

I am requesting that you send me the exact method of recalculating the LID acreage and a listing of all properties included in the LID. Please explain the “autocad” system that Mr. Eldenberg described and explain exactly where he will be getting the listing of benefited properties to calculate with his “autocad” system.    

Please let me know when the “new” boundary and area has been calculated and when I may expect to receive it. Thank you for your help in this request.
Kindest regards

Jason Sargent

